
The Oregon School Boards Association (OSBA), in its role of serving 
school board members and lifting student achievement, periodically 
brings people together to share ideas, information and resources. 

OSBA strives to provide a safe and welcoming event experience 
for all participants. OSBA prohibits discrimination and harassment 
on any basis protected by law including, but not limited to, an 
individual’s perceived or actual race, color, religion, sex, sexual 
orientation, national or ethnic origin, marital status, age, mental or 
physical disability, pregnancy, familial status, political affiliation, 
economic status, or veterans status or because of the race, color, 
religion, sex, sexual orientation, national or ethnic origin, marital 
status, age, mental or physical disability, pregnancy, familial status, 
political affiliation, economic status or veterans status of any 
other persons with whom the individual associates. Conference 
participants, including but not limited to attendees, vendors, 
speakers, sponsors, OSBA staff and others, are expected to conduct 
themselves with integrity, courtesy and respect for others at all 
events. We recognize a shared responsibility to maintain these 
principles for the benefit of all. 

OSBA does not tolerate discrimination, intolerance, harassment, 
aggression or ill will of any kind at any OSBA event, either in 
person or via electronic communications. Participants are asked to 
stop such behavior and are expected to comply immediately. If a 
participant engages in such behavior, OSBA retains the right to take 
action, such as but not limited to warning offenders or expelling 
them from the event with no refund and limiting future participation 
in OSBA events.

Please bring concerns about behavior or other issues to the 
attention of OSBA staff and/or any member of the OSBA Board  
of Directors immediately. 

We value your attendance and are glad you are here!

OSBA CODE OF CONDUCT
FOR IN-PERSON CONFERENCES


